Dear Mrs Reynolds and Mrs Cockerill,

We are writing to you because Wednesday 8™ June is World Ocean
Day. As you know, Year 4 have been learning about plastic pollution
and are passionate about saving our oceans. 70% of our world is
ocean which means only 30% is land. Without our oceans, we would
not have much of what we love, such as drinks, marine life and
exceptional coral reefs.

We were wondering if we could wear mufti on Wednesday 8™ June,
asking all pupils to come in something blue for a £1 donation. This
money will go to WWF who are working tirelessly to save our oceans.

We can't afford to lose our seas because so many people and animals
rely on it. If we do not act now, by 2050 it is estimated that there
will be more plastic in our oceans that people on Earth.

Please allow our school to do our bit to save our waters and many
animals. So many fish rely on our coral reefs and micro plastics are
getting stuck, rotting and making their home inhabitable. How would
you feel if you did not have a home to live in?
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